
Public Consultation on Application for 

Renewal of Other Licensable Television Programme Service Licence 
 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Communications Authority has received an 

application by Greenroll Limited (“Greenroll”), a company duly incorporated in 

Hong Kong, for renewal of its other licensable television programme service 

licence to provide television programme service in hotel rooms in Hong Kong 

via in-house telecommunications network (“Service”).  The current licence of 

Greenroll will expire on 31 August 2025.  Details of the application are set out 

below – 

 

Company name 

 

Registered address Term of 

licence 

under 

application 

Number of 

hotel(s) to 

which the 

Service is 

provided 

Greenroll Limited 25th Floor, Jardine House, 1 

Connaught Place, Central, 

Hong Kong 

12 years 1 

 

Members of the public may give their views on the above application on or 

before 27 June 2024 by either of the following ways: 

 

By Mail: The Communications Authority  

20/F, Wu Chung House  

213 Queen’s Road East  

Wan Chai, Hong Kong 

(Attn: Broadcasting Section 21) 

 

By Fax:  (852) 2507 2219  

(852) 2598 5509 (Confidential) 

 

By Email:  consultation-oltvpsrenew@ofca.gov.hk  

 

All views received will not be treated as being made in confidence unless 

specified otherwise.  We may reproduce and publish the submissions received in 

whole or in part (except confidential information as marked) in any form without 

seeking the permission of or providing acknowledgement to the party making 

the submission. 

 

 
 

14 June 2024 

                 
Office of the Communications Authority 

 


